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Spring 2022

Hello Island friends and family,
Your C.A.B.l. team is excited to offer a full calendar of events this summer. YAY!

We are looking forward to celebrating the 102" birthday of the Community House and are gathering pictures,
stories and CH lore to share with all. If you can help with this, please send photos and contact us at
cabibustins@gmail.com. We hope you will join us on July 23rd at 1:30 pm for light refreshments and fun. Wear
the commemorative shirts you bought in 2019!

Good news: The tennis courts were well used the last 2 summers. The bad news: the courts were not
resurfaced in 2020 (due to Covid) and our BIVC funding was cut that year. In 2021 it cost more to prepare the
courts to an adequate playing condition ($4700) and we fully depleted the tennis fund to cover these costs. We
encourage you to donate to this fund to keep our courts in good shape. Thank you.

Adventurous? Try a new activity: Frisbee golf. Equipment is being purchased for use at the golf course this
summer and will not interfere with traditional golf play.

We are also planning to purchase new, lighter weight function tables for Community House events. The old
tables are extremely heavy, bulky and showing their age. If anyone is interested in having one of these tables
please contact any of us. Otherwise the plan is to dispose of them in the big junk pick up planned for later this
summer.

While no dues are required to be a C.A.B.I. member, we rely upon your financial support and accept donations
of any size. (see donation form enclosed)

We need your voice and participation, please come to the annual meeting on July 9th at 10 am.
Thank you,

We look forward to seeing you on Island.

Debbie Crane and Susan Rauch

Co-Presidents C.A.B.L
cabibustins@gmail.com



Typical costs:

Polar Bear Swim $200

Fireworks $800

Band concert $500 (not including Lilly B transport)

Ice cream runs $300 (ice cream and Lilly B)

Square / Kids Dance $800 (includes Lilly B and 2 callers)

Tennis Court $4000+ ($3300 allocated from BIVC)- tennis fund is currently depleted

Average donation $50 per season

DONATION FORM

Please enclose this form with your donation- you may want to make a copy for your records.

Please print clearly.

Name:

Address:

Phone:

Email:

Make checks payable to: C.A.B.l. (for event planning, production, & execution - not tax
deductible). Please specify your donation amount per category, as applicable, and Mail to C.A.B.1.

c/o Kim Ryan, Treasurer 427 Hartford. Square West Chester, PA 19380 before June 1st 2022. After
this date, PLEASE bring your donation to the island, or mail to: Debbie Crane 45A Marlboro Rd. Stow,
MA 01775. We appreciate your generosity. Thank you.

. General $
. Tennis $
+  Golf $

»  Children’s Library $

«  TOTALAMOUNT $




